INFORMATION COMPLIANCE TEAM

University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD



Ref. FOI/20200308/2

03 April 2020

Reply to request for information under the Freedom of Information Act	
Your ref	Email of 8 March 2020
Request	I would like to know: a) the number of EU students enrolled at your University for each academic year 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019 and 2019/2020. b) if possible - the number of EU students having their tuition fees paid by Student Loans Company each academic year 2015/2016, 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019 and 2019/2020

Dear Tereza Tomanova,

I write in reply to your email of Sunday 8 March, requesting the above information.

You can find the information in relation to item (a) of your request on our website here: https://public.tableau.com/views/UniversityofOxford-StudentStatistics/DomicileNationalityDetail?:embed=y&:display count=yes&:showVizHome=no

As regards part (b) of your request, please note that several University departments are under considerable strain because of the pressures from the Covid-19 crisis. One of those departments is Student Fees & Funding, which is the department that may hold the information requested. We will update you by Wednesday 8 April as to the status of this section of your request.

Yours sincerely

Information Compliance Team



ANNEX

[CONTENT OF ANNEX: REQUEST (IF TOO LONG FOR BOX ABOVE)]